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Committee members, 

 

This measure and any measure and any measure that's has been challenged in the 

courts should not be allowed to moved forward. In fact, any legislation, not just gun 

control that the people are questioning the Constitutional validity of should not move 

forward.  

 

You never here about legislation that insures rights are not infringed being fought so 

hard.  

 

This one is particularly heinous in that not only does it criminalize articles and 

activities that were previously legal in our state, but it also makes our laws different 

from other states where these articles and activities are perfectly fine. These states 

actually have less gun control, and less crime. Fewer criminals with access to 

firearms, more lawfully armed citizens, and fewer gun related deaths.  

 

Stop trying to make it harder for law abiding citizens, and focus on the criminal 

elements. In fact, we should be making it easier for law abiding citizens to acquire 

firearms, have standard capacity magazines which do infact hold more than a few 

rounds, and reduce the restrictions in places where we can legally have a firearm for 

our own self defense.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Fred Williams  


